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December 7, 2023 

U.S .. Nudear Regulatory Cornmission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20S55-0001 

Subject: Final Notification of PotenHal Part 21 on P/N D2060S Potentiometer 

Reference: Event Number: 56821 

This k•tter ls a foHow-up to our lrHt:rim Report {Dated O<:tober 27, 2023) for a potential Part 21 condit.ion 
being evaloated by Enertech. 

Enertech has compfeted the- evaluation of the deviation described in the lntedm Report and has concli.ided 
that the deviat ion does not potentially cr-eate a substantial safety hazard or violate a lic.ense technical 
specifications safety limit. A.ccordingly, thts investigation is now considered closed. 

If you have any questiotis. regarding this ls!iue, pl<~ase contact 1ne at your convf.!nience vi.a ernaH at: 
lanaya@curHsswrigJit.com or by phone at 714-982·1856. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/~~0---

Lor-ett.a Anaya 
QuaHtv Assurance Man~ger, fnertech 
CvrHss-Wright Nuclear Dlvis.io-n 
Srea Operations 


